From: Liu, Anping -ngamescb_oglmg>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 5:52 PM
To: PATRICK ERWIN [ 272coma k12 wa Us>

Cc: KARL HOSETH < - Tacoma k12 Wa.US> ||l 2cayceducn
Subject: [F]1 5 : Greetings from YuCai Middle School, Chongging,China

Warning: This email originated from outside TPS. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Patrick Erwin and Hoseth Karl,

I hope this email finds you well. Some schools here in WA are planing to
participate in the 2024 "Chinese Bridge" Chinese Proficiency Competition
for Foreign Secondary School Students and to organize some learning and
cultural acitivities, if you please I'd like to invite you to join in them or
collaborate with some WA school if possible.

If you would resume the parntership and exchanges of teachers and students,
please continue to connect with Chongqing Yucai Secondary School.

Ms. Sarah Xia, Vice Principal of Chongqing Yucai Secondary School, emailed
us on Oc:tober,ZOth , but I didn't receive it for unknown reason, so I think you
didn't receive it either. Here I'd like to copy her email and the attachment as
follows.
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